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Comments: I believe that the Tongrass National Forest should continue to be protected by the Roadless Rule.

Although this regulation was established in 2001 it's as relevant now if not more so to continue protecting the

green spaces of Alaska. The potential profit from forestry is nothing compared established hunting and fishing

economies and all that provides.

 

Thank you for your consideration of the citizens in this matter.
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